Felisha Anderson
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From: Terri L. Graham
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 1:25 PM
To: Felisha Anderson
Cc: Edward Fox Jr
Subject: Re: Fort Mims Reenactment

$55

Terri Graham
Baldwin County Solid Waste
Sent from my iPhone

On May 29, 2019, at 1:24 PM, Felisha Anderson <fanderson@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Hi Terri,

I need a quote on the following for the Fort Mims Reenactment:
45 rolling trash carts

Dates for event:

August 23 — August 26, 2019

Thanks, Teri!

Felusdha Anderson
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The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions
of copyrighted materials. Under certain conditions specified in the law, libraries and archives are authorized to furnish a
photocopy or other reproduction. One of these specified conditions is that the photocopy or reproduction is not to be “used for
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reproduction for purposes in excess of “fair use,” that user may be liable for copyright infringement.
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